




   

  

May 21, 2019 

 

Town of Erie Planning Department 

645 Holbrook St 

Erie, CO 80516 

 

SUBJECT: MEADOWLARK PROPERTY LETTER OF INTENT – ANNEXATION AND 

ZONING APPLICATION 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Rick Engineering Company (RICK) is pleased to submit the attached Annexation and Zoning 

Application on behalf of TI Residential, L.L.C., the Applicant, for the Schmidt Property.   

 

The S c h m i d t  Property proposes 118 dwelling units on approx ima te ly  86.5 acres. The current 

property has already been annexed into the Town of Erie. The project has successfully completed the 

preliminary plat process and is now processing the Final Plat application with the Town.  As of result of 

the requirements outlined in the Annexation Agreement for the Schmidt Property and area as defined in 

the Preliminary Plat Application  a small portion (1.14 acres) is required to be annexed into the Town for 

dedication of the Lombardi Street Right of Way. 

 

The following documents including this narrative have been included in the submittal package for 

review and approval 

 

• Application 

• Fee Check (To be Paid by Credit Card) 

• Authorization Letter 

• Annexation Petition 

• Annexation Maps 

• Zoning Maps 

• Title Report 

 

If you have any questions regarding the documents provided with this application, please contact us 

at 303-537-8020. 
 

 

 

 

 

Troy Bales 

Associate 

Rick Engineering Company 






